From: Mark Arkens

To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)

Cc: info@akwildsheep.org

Subject: Protect Wild Sheep, Goats and Muskox
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 12:44:14 PM

| support the effort to test all domestic sheep and goats for Movi prior to arrival in Alaska from any outside
source. | support adding Movi to the reportable disease list and requiring same day reporting. All testing
should be supplied through an AAVLD accredited diagnostic lab. | believe these steps are necessary to
protect our wildlife here in Alaska from diseases which they have no immunity. Anything less would have
devastating consequences.

Regards
Mark Arkens
Soldotna AK
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